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October 30, 2012

Debra Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: Request to add participants to the Service List

Dear Ms. Howland:

New England Wood Pellet respectfully requests that Charles Niebling be added to the email service list
for the Core Energy Efficiency Dockets before the Commission: DE 10-188 and DE 12-262. My email
address is cniebling@pelletheat.com.

Sincerely,

Charles R. Niebling
General Manager

New England Wood Pellet LLC + P.O. Box 532 + Jaffrey NH 03452 + 603-532-4666


